
Gender confusion has become a standard in our culture and  unbeknown to many par-
ents, it is being pushed and even promoted in our children’s schools. This Genderbread 
flyer, and its different variations, (see following pages) is being circulated as curriculum 
in elementary and middle schools across the country. It comes with “teaching tools” to 
help teachers explain gender identity to students and explore their own identity.  
 
The Intro to the flyer states: 

A person’s identity is made up of many parts, including their gender identity, gender expres-
sion, biological sex, and sexual orientation. Sam Killermann’s “The Genderbread Person” can 
be a helpful tool for exploring each part.  

 
Students are encouraged to “Take a moment to reflect on your gender identity, gender expression, 

biological sex, and sexual orientation.”    
 
Suggested questions for student discussion and “reflection” include: 

What are the traditional expectations in your culture(s) for each aspect of your identity?    
In what ways do you conform to these gender expectations? In what ways are you different?    
When you, or people you’ve known, look or act in ways that do not conform to gender expectations, 
what have the consequences been?  

 
While most parents would like to assume this is NOT in their children’s schools, the fact 
it most probably is. The subject is certainly being presented in schools at all levels, cre-
ating anxiety and gender confusion in may children. This is something we need to be 
aware of so we can adequately protect, prepare our children against these dangers. 
 










